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Interconnect Notification (Ref: 05044)
Background

BT has held previous PPP Consultation meetings.  Click here to access previous PPP notices and meeting notes, including the notes of the most recent meeting held on 22nd March. 
The planned 4th meeting had to be postponed, due to the unavailability of a number of industry representatives and so BT has re-scheduled the meeting as outlined below. 
Re-scheduled 4th Consultation Meeting 
The consultation meeting will be held 10:00-13:00 Thursday 9th June 2005.
Room 6.34
Faraday Building

1 Knightrider Street

London

EC4V 5BT
Attendance Requests 
Would those intending attending the meeting please respond to Kim Allen  kim.allen@bt.com by 6th June. 
If you have any queries please contact your BT Commercial Manager.

The information contained in this briefing is confidential information as per your terms and conditions with BT. Please do not forward, republish or permit unauthorised access.  The content is accurate at the time of writing and is subject to change.
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